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I am vehemently opposed to this destructive bill. I am in support of preserving wildlife 

and the integrity of the river as I have been for the 20 years that I have lived on this 

river. The current bill has been working and has improved the safety of others using 

the river.  

Please do not pass this bill. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Sheree Johnson 


